
Victorian Heritage Database Report Report generated 12/07/24

Yellingbo Creeks

Location

YELLINGBO VIC 3139 - Property No L10122

Municipality

YARRA RANGES SHIRE

Level of significance

National

Heritage Listing

National Trust

Statement of Significance

Last updated on - June 3, 2004

The Yellingbo creeks area is considered to be of national zoological significance due to the presence of the
Helmeted Honey-eater and of regional significance due to the large number of other bird and animal species that
occur here. The remnants of creek side vegetation, occurring within a large area of cleared land, are considered
botanically important.

The value of the Yellingbo Reserve is increased by the fact that it is one of the most accessible places for
Melbourne people where the Greater Glider, Yellow-Bellied Glider and possums can be seen.

The remnants of native vegetation found along the network of creeks forming the Woori Yallock Creek system
contribute to the value and viability of this area as wildlife habitat.

LOCATION AND BOUNDARIES:

This area is located along the Woori Yallock creek system, 64 kilometres east of Melbourne. Part of this area
abuts the Macclesfield Creek Classified area.

Classified: 02/03/1981

Hermes Number 70383



Property Number

This place/object may be included in the Victorian Heritage Register pursuant to the Heritage Act 2017. Check
the Victorian Heritage Database, selecting 'Heritage Victoria' as the place source.

For further details about Heritage Overlay places, contact the relevant local council or go to Planning Schemes
Online http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/

http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/

